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15th July 2024 
 
Dear  
 
Haileybury Turnford Sixth Form – Next Steps 
 
I wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for your attendance to the Sixth Form Induction programme on 
the 27th and 28th June 2024. You showed great maturity and understanding throughout the two days and I hope 
that you found the programme informing and useful. 
 
What are the next steps? 
 
On GCSE Results Day, which is 22nd of August 2024, results will be available between 8.30am and 10.00am. The 
Sixth Form team will be there to go through your results until 12.00pm and determine whether or not you have 
met the conditions of your offer of a place at Haileybury Turnford. There will be 3 possible outcomes that 
include: 
 

✓ Conditional offer met and all subject choices confirmed 
✓ Conditional offer met, however subject choice changes are required 
✓ Conditional offer not met and your offer has been withdrawn 

 
We will be available on the day to have any discussion you require regarding your subject choices, so please do 
come and see us. 
 
If you are a student from another school then you should get your GCSE results from your school and then make 
your way to Haileybury Turnford to meet a member of the Sixth Form team on GCSE Results Day. The above 
possible outcomes will also apply to you. 
 
What happens if I didn’t attend the Induction programme? 
 
All resources from the induction programme are available on the school website and you can access them by 
using the following link: https://haileyburyturnford.com/sixth-form-learning-journeys/  
 
What happens if I cannot attend GCSE Results Day? 
 
If you are unable to attend GCSE Results Day on the 22nd August 2024 then you should contact Mr Walsh who 
will ensure that your results are emailed to your school email account.  
 
If you are successful in your application to Haileybury Turnford Sixth Form then you need to make sure that you 
are able to attend the following dates at the start of term in September: 
 

✓ First day of term – Wednesday 4th September 2024 
✓ Key to Success Evening & meet the mentors – Wednesday 11th September 2024 

 
In the meantime if you have any questions or concerns then please do get in contact with me by using my email 
address provided below. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Mr S Lindquist       
Head of Year 12       
lindquists@haileyburyturnford.com 
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